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/ Dear Sir,

BeB., "STANCREST."

Thank you for your letter dated the 22nd July
in which you inform me that Mr. W. Watt, Principel Surveyor,
has been authorised by your Committee to give evidence at
this Formal Investigation.

I have to thank you for the informstion contained in

the last paragraph of your letter.

Yours faithfully,
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for the Solicitor,
Board of Trade.

The Assistant Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Stireet,
B.C, 9.







